
From: 	 Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 
To: 	 Burton, Faith (OLA); Reich, Steven (ODAG) 
CC: 	 Gaston, Molly (OLA); Weich, Ron (OLA) 
Sent: 	 9/26/2011 6:01:49 PM 
Subject: 	 RE: Response to Smith's 5/3 letter 

Since I've been here, the only regular written communication I get from ATE is by email (for example, Billy forwards 
significant incident reports that he thinks I should see) and the weekly reports. I don't know how it worked before 
I arrived but don't have any reason to think it operated any differently. 

From: Burton, Faith (OLA) 
Sent: Monday, September 26, 2011 5:56 PM 
To: Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG); Reich, Steven (ODAG) 
Cc: Gaston, Molly (OLA); Weich, Ron (OLA) 
Subject: Response to Smith's 5/3 letter 

We're adding a reference to the weekly reports to ODAG, but we are not aware of any other regular or periodic 

reports re ODAG/OAG oversight over ATE. We've produced 2 weekly report excerpts and we aren't aware of any 

others that pertain to F & F. If there are other oversight type reports to ODAG from ATE, please advise. Thanks. 
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